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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jay Mitchell <jaymitchell93@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 3:28 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 716 Sims

I am contesting the recommendation of the VBF for the above referenced address. 
 
This unit will be complete by 4/1/21. Due to the current pandemic, it has been difficult to complete the renovation due 
to nationwide shortage of material, contractor scheduling, material shipping delays, etc. 
 
Please take this appeal into consideration. 
If you have  questions, I can be reached at 612-251-9892. 
Jay 


